
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SAFETY ALERT 
DATE 01/01/2025 NUMBER AATSA004 

SITE ☒ APPLETON DOCK ☐ FISHERMAN ISLANDS ☐ HEAD OFFICE ☐ PORT KEMBLA 

AUTHOR Erin Scanlan 

POSITION Safety / Operations Superintendent 

TITLE NOTICE TO ALL PORT USERS 
DETAILS 

  Please be aware of orange barriers alongside of Appleton Dock wharf.  
 
Established by PoM, no-go zones with temporary orange barriers have been installed over 
structurally compromised areas of the wharf. 

 
 No pedestrian or wharf traffic allowed within these areas. 
 
 Any damages to existing barriers must be reported to AAT. 
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